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Year 1 learning new 

words for their 

firework poem 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents 

What a good week we’ve had at St 

Mary’s, lots of super learning and a great 

variety of activities for our children. 

Today our Year 4 class visited the Manor 

Park School Maths café where the 

children used their maths skills and 

enjoyed a drink & a biscuit. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Thank you for the responses to our 

French Breakfast on Thursday 17th 

November, please click on the google link 

sent out to register your interest – many 

thanks. 

 

Event Date 
Thurs 17th  
Nov 

French Breakfast at St 
Mary’s School – 8am – 
adults £2, children £1 – 
please complete google 
form for numbers 
attending 
 

Fri 25th Nov ‘Bling your Bike’ – 
children to decorate  
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their bikes & bring 
them into school – 
some  
prizes available for the 
best decorations 

Mon 28th  
Nov 

Individual school 
photos being taken 
(plus photos with 
other siblings at St 
Mary’s) 

Mon 5th Dec Flu Immunisation  

Mon 5th Dec Christmas Stories 
evening – details to 
follow 

Mon 12th  
Dec 

PTA Christmas Shop 
where children can buy 
Christmas presents – 
details to follow 

Mon 12th  
Dec 

Carol Service – details  
to follow 

 

 

 

 

This week in Haycorns, they have been 
looking at the book Pumpkin Soup, the 
children all worked together to hollow 
and decorate a pumpkin, and used the 
playdough to roll and create their own 
pumpkins. 
 
Our core rhyme this week has been Incy 
Wincy Spider. The children have made 
their own spiders with tubes, and used 
them for printing to make some 
wonderful pictures. They also used the 

playdough to make their own spiders - 
focusing on adding 8 legs, and comparing 
to our own 2 legs.  
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This week’s Kid’s Corner comes from our 

Year 1 Class, letting us know what they 

have enjoyed learning & doing this week.  
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Year 1 doing their circuits in PE 
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This week’s ‘a lot of laughs’ from Sydney: 

Doctor, Doctor, I feel like a dog, what should 

I do? 

 

(Doctor) Sit! 

                                                      

 

 

Have a good weekend. 

   P.Fearn 

Paula Fearn 
Headteacher  


